TRIDUTE

RESOURCES INC.

August 2, 2011

Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge Street

Suite 2700

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Attention: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Tribute Resources Inc. - Huron Bayfield Gas Storage Project
Board File Numbers: EB-2011-0076 / EB-2011-0077 / EB-2011-0078

Tribute Resources Inc. (“Tribute”) is writing the Ontario Energy Board (“Board”) to inform the Board of
its intentions to proceed with the Revised Notice of Applications for the above mentioned applications
as per the instructions found in the Board's Letter of Direction dated June 6, 2011.

Tribute will proceed with Publishing the Revised Notice in the London Free Press as well as with serving
copies of the Revised Notice, the location maps and a copy of the application (and pre-filed evidence,
where applicable) to all directly affected landowners and agencies immediately. All parties expected to
receive a copy of the Revised Notice should be receiving a copy by registered mail in the coming week.
The Revised Notice will be published with the London Free Press as soon as practicable.

Tribute will also be filing an amended application for the Stanley 4-7-X| Pool (EB-2011-0076) in the
coming days. As was communicated to Board staff in multiple conversations that have taken place over
the past month, the changes to the Application are strictly to correct a typographical error and to better
convey what Tribute is asking of the Board with that particular application. The amendments will not
require a further revised Notice of Applications.

We thank you for your patience on this matter and look forward to proceeding with this file.

Sincerely,
Tribute Resources Inc.

()l

Chris Butler
Manager, Project Development

309-D Commissioners Road West, London, ON N6J 1Y4
Tel. 519.657.7624 - Fax.519.657.4296
www.tributeresources.com



